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Announcements 

Thursday Prayer 
Meet ing  
 
Thursday prayer meeting 

is being suspended.  

Prayer items will be 

shared among 

fellowships and at 

Sunday morning 

gatherings. 

Sunday Service 

Regist rat ion 

In person services are 

cancelled until Covid 

cases go down. 

Sunday School 

Join us at 11am.  See the 

Zoom/WebEx link on 

Facebook WCAC 

English. 

 

Missionary news:  

Order of Service 
o Welcome and prayer 

o Worship with music 

o Congregational prayer 

o Sermon 

o Announcements 

o Benediction 
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2021  
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Sermon Title: 
Prepping for the Journey 

Scripture passage: 
Numbers 5-10 

Lizette Lavoie, Guinea 
Dear friends and prayer partners, 
I wish you a blessed Christmas despite the COVID 19 restrictions. Our reason for celebrating 

Christmas has not lessened as we plan smaller family celebrations. May the love of Jesus fill our 

hearts with overwhelming gratitude that the Lord saw fit to come to us 2000 years ago to bring us 
light, life and forgiveness. 

I have returned home to celebrate with my family my mother's 95th birthday as well as Christmas. I 

will be home for 2 months, returning in early February. Hopefully COVID will have no nasty 

surprises for me regarding my return as I have volunteered to teach 4 courses at the Bible Institute 

in Guinea in the spring. Please keep this in your prayers. I enjoy so much teaching student pastors 
and our time together is exhilarating as we focus on the Word together. 

As for the children at the center, we have enrolled 14 in school. They started in early December, a 

very late start for a school year because of disruptions caused by COVID as well as presidential 

elections. They were very excited about attending school. We had been teaching them at the center 

because of their learning disabilities. Their short term memory is badly affected by HIV. But our 
teachers have affirmed to us that they could now make it in a regular school. The social interaction 

will definitely be beneficial for them. They are enrolled in grades 2,3 and 4, low grades for their age, 

but their reading skills will help them to succeed. But we do have 3 students that need prayer. 
Mariam, Moussa and Alpha have difficulty keeping up with writing in their copy books. Please pray 

for them. Please pray that their school experience will be enjoyable. They are able to walk to school, 

so the center is pretty empty after they set off in the morning. Only Jojo (autistic), Dorcas (cerebral 

palsy) and Ruth (developmentally challenged) remain.  

All of our babies have returned home and no new ones have been accepted because of COVID. So the 
center is pretty quiet, with few workers and almost no health challenges. Thank you for your 

continued prayers and support. The KIC children have joy, hope, fun, and a good life because of you. 

We could never accomplish all this without you. May the Lord bless you abundantly and provide for 
you during these challenging times. He is willing and able to care for us all. Merry Christmas! 

In His love, Lizette 

 
How to give to missions: 

If you would like to donate to the work of Lizette Lavoie, give to 

the Global Advance Fund at: https://www.cmacan.org/give/ 

https://www.cmacan.org/give/

